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Faith Formation Office 
Jackie Mirenda, Coordinator x131 

Jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

Music Ministry  
Dr. Daniel Crews, Director x117 

dcrews@saintmargaret.com 

Parish Outreach 

Outreach@saintmargaret.com  x119 

 

Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
Patchogue, NY   631-475-0422 
Jeannine Stewart, Principal  

Phone: (631) 732-3131 

Parish Office  
Monday through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00 pm  

Friday ~ 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Fax (631) 732 - 8827 

www.saintmargaret.com 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

Celebration of the Eucharist 

Weekday: (Mon through Fri) 9:00am  

Saturday: 5:00pm,  

Sunday - 8:00am,10:00am & 12 noon 

Confessions:   

Saturday - 4:00-4:45 PM in the Church 

or by appointment. 

September 25, 2022 



 Time, Talent & Treasure 
Stewardship Thought for the Week 

Pillar of Service: Living Stewardship : 
There are still many like Lazarus in our world, our nation, 
our state and even in our community today. What are YOU 

doing to care for those like Lazarus?  

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We 
ask them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of 
weekly envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 
 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of 
the parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates 
will be set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Or call for appointment - 
x131. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Readings for Next Sunday 

Twenty Seventh Sunday  in Ordinary Time 

First Reading….....….....Hb 1: 2-3, 2:2-4 

Second Reading….......2 Tm 1:6-8, 13-14 

Gospel………..….…….......Lk 17: 5-10 

 

Masses for the Week 
Monday - September 26th 

Roger Bisland 

Tuesday - September 27th 

 

Wednesday - September 28th 

 

Thursday - September 29th
 

 

Friday - September 30th
 

Norman Gottfried 

Saturday - October 1st 

5pm 

Resley Soirez 

Special Intentions Michelle Cardamone 

Sunday - October 2nd 

8 am 

For All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 
10 am 

Charles J. Kick 
Robert Minicozzi Sr. 

12 pm 

Frank Gutilla 
Mark Duignan 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who 
are ill. We will list them for 4 weeks, and then remove 
them unless told otherwise. Please note-due to privacy 

issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 
health care proxy only. Thank you. 

 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you.  

 

 

September  24/25 
 

                 Stewardship           Envelopes 
Collected at Mass $6,240 169       

  Mailed Envelopes $3,917 59  

Total Collection $10,157 228  

For all our parishioners 
suffering from chronic illness, 
as well as  

Patricia Fiscina, Marilyn Vacchio, 
Margaret Jung, John Roucoulet, Logan 
Baar, Joseph Dulovic, Joseph Laria, 
Terri Persina, Estelle Beauchamp, 
Alyssa Baisch, Eppie Larke, Jillian 
Brown, Virginia Butler, Robert J. 
Heege, Eric Cohen, Kathleen Weiss, 
Lorraine Vogel, Steven Vacchio, Laura 
Durant, Joseph De Aguiar, Sal Restivo, 
Robert Valletta, Joseph Kiely, Sharon 
& Ray Klyn, Warne Family, Michael C. 
Liotta, Anne Logan, Christine Mc 
Cusker, Dominic Percoco, Gina 
Rosenberg, Laura Positano, De Santis 
Family, Particia Wowk, Natasha 
Roucoulet, James Reynolds Jr., John 
Reynolds, Scott Spencer, Babies Aubry 
& Greyson, Marie & Tony Caruana, 
Veronica Sheridan Cox, Wendiann & 
Nicholas Alfieri, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Jennifer, John & Olivia Rose 
Altieri, Christina Muller, Melanie 
Seibel, & Baby Niko Sais. 



Wedding Banns 
 

Banns III: Crystal Alessi & Christopher Payea, 
both St. Margaret of Scotland 

Baptisms 
Briella Capri Attanasio, Ryder Joseph Gargan, 
Raina James Silverman, Wesley Beau Mitchell 
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Claretian Missionaries, East Nigeria Province  
    The Claretian Missionaries otherwise known as the Sons of the Immaculate Heart of Mary are visiting our parish this weekend. It is a 
religious congregation founded by St. Anthony Mary Claret in 1849 in Vic, Spain. We are formed by a community of Priests, Brothers, 
Deacons and Students with the mission and mandate to evangelize and spread the good news of Salvation to all parts of the world. We 
serve and carry out through our Province many missions in all parts of Africa and beyond. We work in rural and poor areas for the sal-
vation of souls. Our apostolate extend to preaching of mission, education, hospital, parish and outreach ministry. 
    We wish to appeal to you for support for formation and training of seminarians, completion of schools, tuition and buses, water for 
school and rural communities as well as medical support, food clothing and shelter. We promise to keep you in our continued prayers 
and may Mother Mary intercede for you.  ~  Rev. Eugene Umeryor, Cmf 

Here we are already at the end of September and our post-summer schedules have become routines at this point. As reminders, I call 
attention to the following matters. 

Enrichment Evenings: They have begun. We had our first one on Monday the 19th in the basement of the parish center. The turn-
out was quite good. I emphasize that these evenings are primarily for our catechists who work with our youngsters under religious 
instruction. They are also open to all parishioners. We meet at 7:30 PM and we end at 9:00 PM. The next topic considered in our 
series is Christ.  

In October, we meet on the 3rd, the 17th and the 24th. There is no meeting on the 10th in honor of our Columbus Day observance. 

Twenty Minutes with the Director/Pastor: It debuted on Sunday the 18th. It involves the children enrolled in religious instruction 
and the parents coming to catechesis for twenty minutes before the 10:00 AM Mass. We have scheduled these sessions with the 
various levels in mind. We ask the students and their parents to attend when it is their turn. Kindly cooperate that we mAight be bet-
ter informed about our Catholic faith and be better at practicing that faith. 

Eucharistic Revival: We continue to emphasize the irreplaceability of the Eucharist to the Catholic faith. We ask all of our parish-
ioners to be more conscious of this treasure in our midst and adopt what the Catechism of the Catholic Church calls a eucharistic 
attitude in the way we live and follow the Lord. He, Jesus that is, told us that He is the Bread come down from heaven. Those who 
eat His Body and drink His Blood will not die but will live forever. (cf. Jn 6) We ask you to join us for Eucharistic Adoration when it 
is offered at Saint Margaret, and to attend the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass every Sunday and Holy Day of Obligation. 

For those who are interested, the document authorizing the Eucharistic Revival is available online. Its title is The Mystery of the 
Eucharist in the Life of the Church. It was composed by a committee within the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops. I en-
courage you to read this document. It is not excessively long, and is quite suitable as the basis for personal reflection.  

Mass Intentions: Masses at Saint Margaret have what we call Mass Intentions, and that would be persons who are remembered at 
the altar and whose names are mentioned in the Prayer of the Faithful. All of our weekend Masses have Intentions as do our Daily 
Masses Monday through Friday at 9:00 AM. 

I encourage you to consider having a relative or friend (deceased or living) remembered at one of these Masses. The very best way to 
remember a relative or friend is to assist in having him or her be counted among the saints in heaven. That is what the Holy Sacrifice 
of the Mass does for those who are no longer with us on earth. We refer to that spiritual gift as a fruit of the Mass. If our greatest joy 
is to be with the Lord without end, then it makes sense that we avail ourselves of the means that will bring that desired outcome to 
fruition. 

October 2nd: This year because it is a Sunday, we do not mark the Memorial of the Guardian Angels at the Liturgy. Instead, it is the 
27th Sunday in Ordinary Time. It is also Respect Life Sunday. I encourage you to remember the unborn children whose lives have 
been taken through abortion since its legalization by the Supreme Court in 1973. As you know, the Supreme Court decision in Dobbs 
a few months ago reversed Roe, and abortion remans now a matter for the States to decide through their legislative bodies. We con-
tinue to be grateful for the Dobbs decision. But we cannot become complacent. The pro-life cause always needs your support, espe-
cially in a State like New York. Learn about what you can do to help unborn children through the various Life Centers which are 
located here on Long Island. 

I ask you to consider attending Stand Up for Life at Route 110 in Melville for a prayerful, peaceful and public witness to the sancti-
ty of unborn life. The event begins at 2:00 PM and finishes at 3:30 PM. Consider going by yourself or with a group. I will be there. 

Mission Cooperative Appeal: This weekend, Fr. Eugene will be at Saint Margaret to conduct the Mission Cooperative Appeal. He 
will offer two Masses and preach at all four of our weekend Masses. I ask you to remember the Church’s missions in your prayers 
and to support those same missions financially with the treasure portion of your stewardship. 
 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor 
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From the Pastor’s Desk 
On the first Sunday of October, the 2nd, the annual Stand Up for Life witness will be held in a few locations on Long Island. It 
commences at 2:00 PM and concludes at 3:30 PM. It consists of a peaceful and prayerful presence at a conspicuous public 
place so that as many Long Islanders can see the pro-life message as possible. Please consider going and participating. Msgr. 
Batule goes to the Stand Up for Life witness in Melville along Rt. 110 on the eastern side of the road. He invites you to join 
him there. 

 

If you are an adult who has considered becoming a Catholic or know of an adult who wants to become a Catholic, please 
keep in mind that we accept candidates for conversion. The traditional starting time for those who are interested in becoming a 
Catholic is the early autumn as the school years opens. 

Let us know of your interest by calling the parish center at your earliest convenience. 
 

Adult Catholics who never celebrated the Sacrament of Confirmation and wish to do so are asked to notify us. A few 
months ago, we had a group of adult Catholics celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation on the Solemnity of Pentecost  
(June 5th).  

We plan on doing the same for 2023. Following Easter in the next calendar year, the group will begin meeting to receive  
catechesis. 

Kindly advise us if you want to join us. Please call on the phone or come in person to the parish center. 

Catechists Needed for Level One & Two 
Mondays ~ 6-7 pm 

Who will share the Faith with our youngest parishioners?  
We have youngsters in need of a Catechist. Help prepare our youth for the future by sharing your Faith with 

them once a month. Contact the Faith Formation Office for information at 631-732-3131 x131  
or jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

Stand Up For Life is on Sunday, October 2, 2022, from 2:00 to 3:30 PM (rain or shine).   
Join us in Huntington: at Routes 110 & 25 (near the Whitman Mall) or in Manorville LIE Exit 70S on County Road 111.  
This rally is part of a nationwide family friendly event, held at more than 1,500 sites across the USA & Canada.  
This is not a march; we stand about 10 feet from each other using Only Pre-Approved Signs - On the public sidewalk.  
These approved signs are available at the site; you don't have to bring anything.  
Just come as you are, bring a friend or the whole family. You can come for part of the time or the full 90 minutes. Please know 
by your presence that you help save a life. There is strength in unity. ALL PRO LIFE PEOPLE ARE WELCOME!  
For information contact (631) 243-1435 or email Info@ProLifeLI.org 

 

 Respect Life Sunday 
Sunday, October 2 is Respect Life Sunday.  As we celebrate Respect Life Sunday, we are reminded that the assaults on human dignity come 
in many forms. The Office of Human Life, Family and Bioethics is charged with deepening our already strong commitment to pro-life activ-
ities and parish education.  Please support this vital work through participation in the special Respect Life envelope collection.  Your prayers 
and assistance are greatly appreciated. 

mailto:Info@ProLifeLI.org
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Altar Servers Training 

Training will be on Tuesdays, through  
October (all of them beginning at  
5:00 PM in the Church). 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
For your personal adoration and prayers. 

First Thursdays 

Oct. 6th,  Nov. 3rd,  Dec. 1st 
3:00 - 6:00 pm in the Church 

Catholic High School Open House 
You are invited to explore the benefits of a Catholic 
High School Education. ~ Open House Schedule 

 

September 2022 

———————————————————————— 
Sun., Sept. 25 - 2 pm. - 4:30 pm. - St. Mary’s College Prep HS 
 

October 2022 
Sat., Oct. 1 - 10 am - 2 pm - Chaminade HS 
                     10 am - 1 pm - Kellenberg Memorial HS 
                     11 am - 2 pm– Sacred Heart Academy 
 

Sun., Oct. 2 - 10 am - 1 pm - Our Lady of Mercy Academy 
                        1 pm– 4 pm -St. Dominic High School 
 

Sat., Oct. 15 - 10 am - 1 pm - Holy Trinity HS 
 

Sun., Oct. 16 - 10 am - 1 pm - St. John the Baptist HS 
 

Test for Admission to Catholic High Schools  
Online for 2022-2023 

Go to www.TACHSINFO.COM  
Registration Deadline ~ October 27, 2022 

Follow us on social media @ CatholicHSofLI 

Information about the deadlines for filing claims based 
on the Adult Survivors Act—part of the Diocese's chap-
ter 11 case can be found on the following link to the Dio-
cese bankruptcy website. Forms that are to be used can 
be found here also. https://dm.epiq11.com/drvc. 

St. Margaret’s Christmas Pageant 
Save the Date! 

Saturday, December 10th at 2:00 pm 
Rehearsal dates & times to follow in upcoming bulletins. 

Knights of Columbus GROCERY BAG DISTRIBUTION & COLLECTION 
The Knights of Columbus are partnering with our Outreach to assist in replenishing our Pantry. 

Bags will be distributed on October 15/16 at all Masses,  and on October 22/23 at all 
Masses,  they will be in front of the church to receive your donations.  

Please assist them and us as you can. If anyone is able to help Outreach on October 22/23, 
 please leave her a message at 631-732-3131  x119.  Thank you!   


